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I have been an investor for over forty years. I have emailed the SEC re 
"uptick rule" and never gotten a response. The removal of the uptick 
rule has cost me dearly. Every day I complain about what appears to me 
as the SEC and the shorts being in bed with each other. Well, the 
shorts have done everything they can do to kill the market and investor 
confidence. How about letting the small investor back into the market 
by reinstating the uptick rule and leveling the field a little. 
 
 


